

Church of the Resurrection 9504 - 100th Avenue Fort St. John, BC V1J 1X7 T: 250-785-3413 F: 250-785-4403

E-mail: cofres@shaw.ca

Website: www.fsjresurrectionchurch.com



Date: April 23, 2020

COVID-19 and our Parish Financial Response

The impact of global pandemic is wide and large. We need to pray for all those who seriously face these challenges including psychological, spiritual and financial. At Catholic Church of the Resurrection, we have made certain decisions to adjust with reduced parish financial resources. The effective date of these changes is April 20, 2020.

- 1.The Parish Secretary/Bookkeeper is working on reduced hours, Mondays to Fridays from 9:00AM to 1:00PM.
- 2. According to the Memo sent by the Diocese, the Pastor's salary will be reduced to 57% beginning April 20, 2020.

What are the ways to donate to Catholic Church of the Resurrection Parish? The following are the ways in which you can continue to donate:

• Envelope/Cheque - You can mail to the Parish address or drop by at the parish, Mondays to Fridays, from 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Please do not mail Cash.

As a pastor I thank you for your continuous care and support to the parish even though we don't come and celebrate together now. Though I celebrate Holy Mass privately and on Sundays with few, I always offer and pray for all of you.

Thank you for your support and care for our parish church. It is your contribution and sharing at this time which will really make the parish safe and secure.

God bless you and Our Lady of Aparecida intercede for you.

Father Aruldhas Lucas SAC

